
Novelty Nursery & Primary School  
Newsletter Vol- 1 

 

Dear Parents,  
 
I am delighted that so many parents have 
expressed and shown their support towards the 
continuous development of Novelty Nursery & 
Primary School. We look forward to working 
together to unceasingly improve the quality of our 
provision and becoming an outstanding school 
with international standards.  
 
One of our key priorities over the next few 
Months is to forge close links with all our parents 
and partner schools to ensure that we give our 
children the best quality education. I am very 
grateful for the tremendous support received 
from both staff and parents. 
 
As you are aware, every child at our school is 
currently being assessed to identify strengths and 
barriers to learning, this will enable us adopt 
strategies that can better support your child. This 
is an ongoing process that will involve parents at 
some point – review will be annual. 
 
Finally, in the interests of greater security and 
safety we will be putting in place a few measures 
to ensure the safety of our children and endeavor 
to make Novelty School’s learning environment 
conducive for our children. 
 
May I take this opportunity to again thank you for 
your continued support for Novelty Nursery & 
Primary School.  
 
Mrs Sheri Adegbesan  
Head of School,  
UK Tel: +447402673850 
Email: Head@noveltyschools.org    
Website: https://noveltyschools.org/   
 
Child Development 
Pleased ensure your child brings home their daily 
report on Friday – this should be taken home 
every Friday for parents to sign and leave 
comments. Parents are advised to ensure that 
their child/children return the daily report back to 
their teachers on Monday morning. 
 
 

 

Children in Basic 1-5, are mandated to borrow 
at least a book from the library on a weekly 
basis and parents must sign the library record.  
 
For more information, please contact your 
child/children’s class teacher. Lost books will 
attract a minimum charge of N500. 
 
School Development  
The Health, Safety and Hygiene of our children 
are our utmost priority; we encourage parents 
to ensure their children come to school with 
their water bottle with the child’s name written 
on it boldly.  
 
Newly Refurbished Classes  

• Computer Room (ICT) 

• Library  
 
School Records 
Parents are advised to kindly update their 
child/children’s school records by providing the 
following information if not already provided. 

• Provide a recent passport photograph 

• Provide us with full address and 
telephone number of parents/ carers 

 
School Fees 
We encourage parents to pay their 
child/children’s school fees promptly.  
 
Social Media  
 
Facebook: @novelty.School.Otta 
Instagram: @novelty.school.otta 
 
End of the Year party  
 
Our end of the year party will be held on the 
28th of July 2022, it promises to be fun packed 
for all that attend. This annual party will be held 
on the school premises - tagged “Powering 
Stronger”. 
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